
 
 
 

 

 

    

     
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Megan Degenfelder – Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Curriculum Coordinators 
Principals 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: March 27, 2023 

SUBJECT: Professional Learning Communities (PLC) at Work® Initiative: Cohort #5 
Application Open 

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING COMMUNITIES (PLC) AT
WORK® INITIATIVE: COHORT #5 APPLICATION OPEN 

The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE), in partnership with Solution Tree, will continue the 
Professional Learning Communities (PLC) at Work® Initiative. Leadership teams will be trained on 
the PLC process in order to support schools in the implementation with fidelity. This initiative, which 
may cover a period of up to two years, requires selected schools to participate in the following: 

• On-site needs assessment. 
• PLC leadership coaching academies. 
• Web-based conferencing and support. 

The application period for Cohort #5 is now open. This cohort will include the selection of up to 20 
schools. Schools that wish to be considered should complete and submit this WDE PLC at Work® 
Project- Cohort 5 Application by April 7, 2023. Selected schools will be notified on, or before, May 1, 
2023. Schools not selected to participate in the WDE-funded cohort can self-sponsor in order to join 
the cohort. 

For more information,  contact Beth Lougee, Statewide System of Support Program Manager, at 
307-777-7322 or beth.lougee@wyo.gov. 
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